
 

 

 
M E M O R A N D U M  

 

Date: November 4, 2022 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 
 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: Acknowledgement, Luella Krebs, 77 Stewart, Satisfaction of Grant

 

Luella Krebs, 77 Stewart, has participated in the Elderly Resident and Foundation 
Programs. The applicant is unable to live on her own and has moved in with family. The 
property has been sold and the closing was expedited due to cash offer. Prior to 
closing, the applicant met all the requirements for the grant program. 

Because of timing with the sale and closing on the property the satisfaction has been 
reviewed and approved by Loan Committee. This is an acknowledgement to the Historic 
Preservation Commission to inform them of the approval. Action is required to satisfy 
the grant program and refile accordingly. 
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